
                                                                         

 

        Westchester Corvette Club 

     July 11, 2023, meeting minutes 

Attendees, Rich Sarcone,  Anthony DeGrande, Vinny Camporeale, Dennis P. Pennino, Peter LoPresti, 
Joe Covais, Joe Suppa, Dennis Tedesco, Bob Ricci, Bob Giglio, Ed Saltarelli, Larry Sacks, Sal Carlino, 
Wayne LaFranco. 

Meeting came to order at 6:00P.M.     

Rich Sarcone opened the meeting with the introduction of our newest member, Sal Carlino.  Rich also 
listed the upcoming events: Picnic July 22, Carlyle, and WCC car show October 1.    

COMMITTEE REPORTS: 

Treasurer was not available to report. 

Dennis Tedesco, reported on the picnic for July 22 

Dennis Tedesco is planning a mystery run for September, exact Date TBD.  

Rich Sarcone gave an update on Carlyle: All spots are sold.  All names have been sent to the Carlyle 
officials.  

 
Rich Sarcone reported on the upcoming WCC car show set for October 1.  It will be held in Armonk,    
80 Executive Drive.  Thus far we have no food truck reserved.  If anyone has a suggestion please contact 
Rich with details.  At our next meeting we will discuss the proceeds split with the local PBA. 
 

New Business:  It was mentioned that a casual meeting takes place every Thursday in Yorktown near 
Uncle Giuseppe’s off of rout 118.  All are welcome to join in. No agenda. 
 

Since there was no further business the meeting was adjournment.   
 

Meeting closed at 6:33PM 

Our next meeting is scheduled for August 1, 6:00pm at Curry Chevrolet on Central Avenue, Scarsdale.          

 
 

Submitted by 
Vincent Camporeale.  


